
 

29/07/2015 

 
 

Press Release 

 

 

Following an international tender and the relevant evaluation, the European 

Commission (EC) assigns DROMEAS for the exclusive supply of office furniture to all 

of its bureaus and agencies for the next  2+1+1+1 years; a project of 30 millions €. 

 

The official letter announcing the decision of the responsible committee was received 

by DROMEAS today 29/07/2015 and the assigning contract will be signed after 10 

day, a necessary period for any potential objections to be submitted. 

 

The world’s top companies in office furniture manufacturing participated in this 

international tender. 

 

Moreover, the fact that this is the second consecutive assignment from the European 

Commission to DROMEAS - our company  was already the exclusive supplier of the 

EC from 2009 for 2+1+1 years - certifies the technological superiority of DROMEAS 

on an international level with respect to the production of quality furniture according to 

the international standards. 

 

The Management and the employees of DROMEAS are proud for contributing to the 

national prestige and the economy of the country. 
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